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AH Committee

From: Steve & Ashlan Austin <austinsonmaui@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 9:35 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila Farms Agenda item AH-1 (3)

Dear Committee, 
 
My husband and I have been Westside residents for 20 years.  I work at Marriott's Maui Ocean Club 
and have for 17 years, I also coach soccer for AYSO and am currently on the Board of Directors.  My 
husband is now a stay at home dad due to health issues but he ran a restaurant Compadres for 
over 10 years.  We have two daughters 10 and 12.  We currently rent and live in Puamana Nui in an 
old 3 bedroom house.  We would love to see Makila Farms have an opportunity to be developed and 
a new affordable place for families to live. 
 
We love the location of Makila Farms and are excited about the lot size of 2 acres.  It will give 
families like ours a place to grow and still be close to Lahaina and the schools the girls go to.  I 
believe if this will be developed that it would give families on the westside a chance to own 
something of their own without having to move to the otherside.  I also believe having a 
neighborhood with streets and large yards  
 
I strongly urge you to please consider approving this development. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ashlan and Steve Austin 
Daisy Rain and Lyric 


